STUDENT BULLETIN
March 27, 1975
THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

"...ﬁet your enthusiastic idea at the start be equalled by your realistic action now."
—- II Corinthians 8:11b (Living Bible)

STUDENT ACCOUNTS:

Student accounts are due in full as of the first day of classes in the quarter. A 6%
carrying charge is added to all accounts not paid. However, this charge is reversed
if payment is received within 15 days == through April 10. It saves to pay!

STUDENT MAIL:
Due to the many room changes on campus regular mail delivery will not begin until

tomorrow (Friday). Mail may be picked up in the Administration Building until 4:00 pa.m.
todaye.

GRADUATION FEE:

A Graduation Fee is charged to cover the cost of records auditing, degree engraving,
cap and gown rentals, and all other expenses incidental to graduation. It is charged
whether a senior participates in the public ceremonies or not.

Refund policy: Should a student cancel the application for graduation for any reason
after it has been filed, the College will retain a 45,00 fee as a recovery charge
because of the set-up costs. ‘ :

FIRST AID CLASSES:

First Aid classes that meet on Monday, March 31 and Tuesday, April 1 are requested to
meet in L-1 at 6:3%0 p.m. instead of 7:00 pem. for the first meetings, Please bring
$5.,00 with you for media material and expendables. Girls are requested to wear slacks.

BASKETBALL PRACTICE:
Practice for the Campus Day game will begin on Monday night at 3:30 pem.
INTRAMURAL GOLF:

Students‘interested in signing up for intramural golf please see Mr. Kinney in the Gym
during the next week -- March 31 through April k4,

CHAPEL SCHEDULE:

Monday, March 31 - WOM Youth Action Crusade, Professor Drew
Tuesday, April 1 - Class meetings




